Table Tennis England: How to stay in touch
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Due to the current situation with Coronavirus Table Tennis England have followed the Government advice to
allow all workers to work from home.

Our offices are therefore now closed but our team are working as normal from home, please continue to use the
main number of 01908 208860 and email help@tabletennisengland.co.uk.

If you know the direct line for the relevant team members then please continue to use these as the lines are
being redirected.

We will continue to do all we can, within Government advice, to support our members, clubs, leagues and the
wider table tennis community during the next few weeks.

Please continue to monitor our Coronavirus statement which will be updated with the latest information. We will
also post information on our social media platforms.
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